
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 16th February 2020 

MONDAY 10.30pm Sanctuary Spring Clean 
TUESDAY 1.10pm Lunchtime Concert 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 11.00am Make Lunch  
 7.00pm Malden Fortnight Meeting 
THURSDAY 2.00pm Creative Arts 
 7.00pm Panto Rehearsal 
FRIDAY 2.10pm Dancing Memories 
SATURDAY  10.00am Coffee Bar – Flood relief in Yorkshire 
SUNDAY 23rd  10.30am Family Service and Holy Communion 

  led by Revd Stan Brown 
  3.00pm Afternoon Tea & Chat 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Rokeby Preparatory School   Night Shelters in Kingston churches 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 

COFFEE BAR - SATURDAY 22ND FEBRUARY  
Julia will be running the coffee bar next Saturday morning in aid of the 
Yorkshire flooding.  She would be very grateful for help and cakes. 
 

TODDLER GROUP 
We are in need of extra regular help at this thriving group on a Thursday 
morning with the set up from 8.45 am and the distribution of refreshments 
during the session. 
Please consider this carefully. A DBS can be arranged if necessary. 
Please see Julia or email her nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
 

AFTERNOON TEA & CHAT – Sunday 23rd February 
Please come along next Sunday at 3.00pm for a relaxed discussion on 
‘Thinking about preaching and good listening’ accompanied by afternoon 
tea. 
 

 

The Church collection for 9th February was £184.12 plus an average for 
weekly direct giving of £606.   

 
CHURCH SPRING CLEAN – TOMORROW! 
On Monday 17th February from 10.30 to 12.30 you are invited to a 
Sanctuary Spring Cleaning  Party. 
Coffee or tea and fancy biscuits will be provided along with dusters and 
polish. 
The target is to dust wood surfaces, polish the cross and the communion 
table, empty the backs of chairs of rubbish, hoover chairs, cushions and the 
floor (professional  carpet cleaners are planned in the near future). 
If you have a hand held vacuum cleaner please could you bring that along.  
    Julie Haines 
 

WESLEY’S ROTA 
Rosie the Rota Rabbit needs help filling the following 
gaps over the next three weeks, thank you: 
 
Thursday 20th Feb 10.00am 
Thursday 27th Feb 10.00am BOTH SLOTS 
Thursday 27th Feb 12.00 
Friday 28th Feb 10.00am 
Monday 2nd March 10.00am BOTH SLOTS 
Tuesday 3rd March 10.00am BOTH SLOTS 
Tuesday 3rd March 12.00 
Friday 6th March 10.00am 

 

CHRISTMAS TREE PLEA 
Is there anyone with a suitable car / trailer / JCB who would be willing to 
take the Christmas trees outside to the dump?  We put all of our trees out 
in time for the council collection but unfortunately some Unidentified 
Neighbours have since "donated" their own trees.  It would be lovely if 
Stella's daffodils could be appreciated in all their glory without this 
unsightly distraction. 

CREATIVE ARTS 
Contrary to the date given in the Newsletter article, the next meeting is 
on Thursday, 20th February at 2.30pm.              Doreen Downey 
 

mailto:nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk


WINGS OF HOPE 
I visited the school on Tuesday 4th February and I will write about my visit 
in the Newsletter. Just to say I had a shock when I found out that 60 4 year 
olds were admitted to the school in January and not 50 as I expected. 
Fortunately on the day I visited, some children were away and I did have a 
Bear for every child sitting at my feet. 
I do have 10 Bears and 10 scarves at home but need 10 hats so I can make 
up a parcel and get them posted as soon as possible. 
Hopefully when you read this the red wool will be in the basket and my 
prayer is that those who knit for me will be happy to start again. 
    Thank you Stella 

ST DAVID’S DAY CONCERT 
The Passage is a Christian Charity working with homeless people.  Please 
support a St David’s Day concert in aid of The Passage at Methodist Central 
Hall, Westminster on Friday 28 February at 7.00pm.  
The concert features the London Welsh Male Voice Choir with guest 
soloists Claire Jones (harp) and Aled Wyn Davies (tenor) and compere Guto 
Harri. 
Please book online through Eventbrite stdavidsday.eventbrite.co.uk  
Full details to book are on the website www.passage.org.uk 
or telephone 020 7592 1856 or email info@passage.org.uk 
 

 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Pam Bugeya and Reg Finch  
and arranged by Pam Bugeya. 

 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tue & Thu 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 

 

 
 

Sunday 16th February 2020 
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 10.30am Morning Worship led by Mrs Linda Davis 

 
 

WELCOME 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
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